
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Chesapeake Science Point strives to provide excellent services and create an environment of 

equity for all of its students. This is the reason we have chosen to provide transportation services 

to our school. In order to meet the cost of the services provided by our bus company, CSP asks 

that parents pay a fee for transportation services.  

 

The cost of the program for each family is determined by several factors, including number of 

students (siblings) or participation in the Free or Reduced Lunch program. It is our goal to make 

transportation as affordable as possible for each student. Below is a copy of the payment 

schedule and due dates for the 2017-18 school year: 

 

Due Date 

One 

Student   

One Student, Red. 

Lunch 

One Student, Free Lunch or Multiple 

Students 

9/29/17 $120.00 $100.00 $80.00 

11/30/17 $120.00 $100.00 $80.00 

1/30/18 $120.00 $100.00 $80.00 

3/28/18 $120.00 $100.00 $80.00 

5/31/18 $120.00 $100.00 $80.00 

 

Please note that a $15.00 fee will be charged if no payment is made more than 5 days after the 

due date. 

 

Due to past balances not being fulfilled timely, it is expected that all payments be made on time 

and balances be paid in full by the end of the year. If payments are not made timely, 

transportation services will be halted.  

 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Bogden at cbogden@mycsp.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chesapeake Science Point  

Administration  
 
 

 

CHESAPEAKE SCIENCE POINT 

PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL 
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